AUSTIN, TEXAS 78712

Plaw 1, Honors Program
(512} 471-1442

April Ze6, 1979

To: Members of the Freshman English Policy Committee
From: Charles Rossman, Director, Plan II, Honors Program

I am writing with regard to the inquiry sent out on April 25,
soliciting preferences from faculty for next year's composition courses.

Among the courses listed as yet to be assigned faculty for the
year 1979-80 is included English 603. In fact, there is no possibility
for anyone to be assigned a section of E603 for next year. All faculty
assignments for E603 were made six months ago, and the names of the teachers
for the entire year are already printed in the course schedule.

More importantly, the assignment of faculty for E603 is outside the
purview of the Freshman Fnglish Policy Committee. E603 is a Plan IT course
open to Plan II students only, and like all Plan II courses, faculty assign-
ments are made by the Plan II director and Plan II Committee, subject, of
course, to the approval of the department chairman.

Sincerely,

(Kewii

Charles Rossman




